
 

 
 

JCDecaux: appointments in the Corporate Finance and 
Administration Department 

 
 
Paris, June 20, 2011 – JCDecaux has made 3 senior appointments in the Corporate 
Finance and Administration Department, managed by Laurence Debroux, Member of 
the Board. 
 
Stéphane Prigent has been promoted to Corporate Finance Director 
 
Stéphane Prigent (50), who has managed the Group’s Consolidation and 
Management Control activities since 2002 as Director of the Financial Control 
Department, will take on responsibility for the Treasury and Financing departments. 

 
Stéphane Prigent graduated from the HEC School of Business Administration.  He 
began his career in finance at Xerox and SC Johnson. Stéphane Prigent joined 
JCDecaux in 1994 as Head and subsequently Director of Management Control, 
France.  
 
 
Martin Sabbagh has been appointed Director of M&A and Development 
 
Martin Sabbagh (31) who has been Head of the Group’s Investor Relations and 
Financial Communications Department since 2008, will become Director of Mergers & 
Acquisitions and Development. 

Martin Sabbagh holds a post-graduate diploma (DESS) in Corporate Finance from the 
University of Paris Dauphine. He began his career in 2002 with ING specialising in 
LBO Financing before spending four years as an Auditor with Ernst & Young. He 
moved to JCDecaux in May 2007 to take up a position as Senior Acquisition Analyst. 

 
 
Nicolas Buron has been appointed Head of Investor Relations and Financial 
Communications 
 
Nicolas Buron (32) succeeds Martin Sabbagh. He is a graduate of both the EMLYON 
Business School and the Panthéon Sorbonne University (holding a degree in Applied 
Mathematics and Economics). 
 
Nicolas Buron began his career in 2004 as an analyst with Deloitte. From 2005 to 
2008 he was Manager responsible for Transactions Services for Ernst&Young, 
becoming Mergers & Acquisitions Manager in 2009.  
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